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UN !TED STATES NUCLEAR REG.ULATORY COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO 50-280 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

7590~01 

NOTICE OF l.\VAILABILITY OF DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT 

RELATED TO STEAM GENERATOR REPAIR AT SURRY POWER STATION, UN IT NO. 1 

Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 and the 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1 s regulations in 10 CFR Part 51, 

notice is hereby given that a Draft Environmental Statement (NUREG-0663) 

prepared by the Commission's Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation related 

to steam generator repair at Surry Power Station, Unit No. 1, located in 

Surry County, Virginia, is being made available for inspection by the 

public in the Commission's Public Document Room at 1717 H Street, N.W.,. 

Hashington, D. C. and in the Swem Library, College of l•Jilliam and Mary, 

Williamsburg, Virginia. The Draft Statement is also being made available 

at the Department of Intergovernmental Affairs, Division of State -

Federal Relations, Fourth Street Office Building, 205 North Fourth Street, 

Richmond, Virginia, and at the Crater Planning District Commission, 

2825 S. Crater Road, Petersburg, Virginia. Requests for copies of the 

Draft Environmental Statement should be ·addressed to the U. S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission, Washington, D. C., Attention: Director, Division 

of Technical Information and Document Control. 

Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 51, i_nterested persons may submit comments 

on the Draft Environmental Statement for the Commission's consideration. 

Federal and State agencies are being provided with copies of the Draft 
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Environmental Statement (local agencies may obtain these documents upon 

request). Comments are due by May 5, 1980. Comments by Federal , State, 

and local officials, or other persons received by the Commission will be 

made available for public inspection at the Commission's Public Document 

Room in Washington, D. C., and the Swem Library, College of William and 

Mary, t~illiamsburg, Virginia. Upon consideration of comments submitted 

with respect to the Draft Environmental Statement, the Commission 1 s staff 

will prepare a Final Environmental Statement, the availability of which 

will be published in the FEDERAL REGISTER. 

Comments on the Draft Environmental Statement from interested persons 

of the public should be addressed to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 

Washington, D.C. 20555, Attention: Director, Division of Site Safety and 

Environmental Analysis. 

Dated at Bethesda, Maryl and, this 14th day of March 1980. 

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

s/ 
Ronald L. Ballard, Chief 
Environrnenta 1 Projects Bra rich 1 
Division of Site Safety and 

Environmental Analysis 
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